
 Welcome to  

Pope Francis School! 

 

Students and their parents got a head start on what to expect at Pope Francis Elementary 
School. Over the last few days, several new students had the opportunity to meet their new 
classmates and work together in small groups under the guidance of the classroom teacher. A 
special thank you goes out to Mrs. Bernard and Mrs. Demarell for all of their work to make 
this such a special time for the students and their parents.  

                                     

 
 

                                       
 
 



                              


